SOUTH BROWARD DRAINAGE DISTRICT
BID PROPOSAL REQUEST

SBDD is accepting bids for the Rebuilding of two (2) Stormwater water lubrication pumps and
two (2) Gear Drives. Contractor must be licensed/insured. Bid packages available for
viewing at 6591 SW 160 Ave., Southwest Ranches, FL. Monday through Friday, 8 AM - 4:30
PM. Bid packages may be obtained from SBDD via e-mail. A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting
and site visit is scheduled for Wednesday, October 24, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. at District
Headquarters. Sealed bids must be received by 3:00 P.M., Thursday, November 1, 2018,
with bid opening at 3:30 P.M. Any questions, call Joe Certain (954)680-3337, ext. 208 or to
request a bid package via email, send request to joe@sbdd.org. For more information, see
project summary below.

By: Kevin Hart, P.E.
District Director

PROJECT SUMMARY: This project includes the rebuilding of two (2) Stormwater water
lubrication pumps and the rebuilding of two (2) gear drives. The stormwater pumps are 42”
and 48” in diameter. The project is located at the South Broward Drainage District’s S-7 and
S-8 Pump Stations. The bidder must have rebuilt at least two (2) water lubricated pumps,
thirty (30) inches or larger within the past 3 years. Call SBDD Project Manager, Joe Certain
(954) 680-3337, ext. 208 with any questions. Bid packages may be obtained from SBDD via e-
mail only at no charge. There is no set budget and there is no bond required.
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